SERVING THE COMMUNITY SINCE 1884

New Prague Fire
Department

505 5T™H Ave. NW New Prague, MN 56071

Mayor and City Council,

With the purchase of the SCBA last fall and the closing of the litigation with
Honeywell, we would like to put our old equipment on an auction site. The
equipment is of no use to us anymore and we would like to try and sell it.

Steve Rynda
Fire Chief



